Republic of the Philippines
Regional Office No. II1

COMMISSION ON AUDIT
City of San Fernando, Pampanga

Notice of Award
May 20, 2024

MR. BLAIR N. HERRERA

General Manager

Toyota San Fernando Pampanga Inc.
Jose Abad Santos Avenue, San Jose,
City of San Fernando, Pampanga

Dear Mr. Herrera:

We are pleased to notify you that the Procurement of Two Units Motor Vehicle
for COA RO III is hereby awarded to you at a Contract Price equivalent to Two
Million Three Hundred Eighty Thousand Two Hundred Thirty Five
Pesos Only (P2,380,235.00).

You are therefore required, within ten (10) days from the receipt of this Notice
of Award, to formally enter into contract with us, and submit the Performance
Security in the form and the amount stipulated in the Instructions to Bidders.
Failure to enter into the said contract or provide the Performance Security shall
constitute a sufficient ground for cancellation of this award and forfeiture of
your Bid Security.

Very truly yours,

OMAR 8. ROQUE
Regional Director

The Head of the Procuring Entity, through the Procurement Unit/Office, immediately upon approval of the
recommendation for award, shall issue the Notice of Award to the bidder with the LCRB.



